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Those present: Jeffery Erickson, Tracy Perron, Linda Mayger, Marchelo Vera, Nancy Hingston, 
Abhishek Tripathi, Anthony Lau, Jessica Barnack-Tavlaris 
 
Tracy shared the results of the faculty Qualtrics survey. There were 65 respondents. She will 
share the results with the SOSA committee and CFA. 
 
The committee agrees that SOSA processes need some revision but was not yet ready to 
develop a specific recommendation.  
 
Tracy will reach out to Tim Clydesdale and Matt Wund to review the SOSA committee’s charge 
and ask if they are willing to attend our next meeting. Discussion would center on concerns 
about SOSA being a competitive process and whether the college plans to reconsider the 
model.  
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for March 3rd, depending on Tim’s and Matt’s availability. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


